
Praying that you are all doing well. 
 
Please let the office know if you need anything. We have people that are 
willing to shop for you if you cannot go out. 
 
If you took a heart for lent, have you let them know it was you that was 
praying for them? If not, why not do that now. Maybe drop them a note 
or give them a call 
 
If you missed the service on Sunday – you can look at it anytime on our 
website 
 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/2020-sermons/ 
 
Extra prayers this week as Pastor Nick prepares to defend his Doctoral 
Thesis! 
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